Information Technology

2300 Bloomdale Rd

COLLIN COUNTY Suite 3198
McKinney, Texas 75071

www.collincountytx.gov

To: Judge Chris Hill
Commissioner Duncan Webb
Commissioner Darrell Hale
Commissioner Cheryl Williams
Commissioner Susan Fletcher

From: Caren Skipworth, CIO
Date: September 27, 2022
Re: FY22 Maintenance Contract Renewal Authorization

At the request of the Purchasing Department, Information Technology is requesting
Commissioner Court consideration and any action regarding (1) approval of Amendment
No. 4 to contract 2014-259, Video Visitation System, with Global Tel Link Corporation
(GTL), to extend the contract for the period of October 1, 2022, through and including
September 30, 2023, and (2) authorization for Purchasing Agent to execute the same. The
FY23 renewal, budgeted as part of the non-departmental maintenance budget, is
$54,160.08.



